
School Council Start-Up
2021-22

The Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) 
Parent Involvement Committee invites

School Council Chairs and members and Administrators to

Hosted by Amanda Fehrman, Chair and Amanda Lloyd, Vice-Chair, come learn 
and share as we discuss:

  •   School Council operations within continued COVID-19 restrictions

  •   School Council Handbook, 2021-22 edition

  •    Volunteers, Fundraising, Getting Involved in the Safe Schools Action Plan, 
 and more!

Wednesday, October 13,  2021 •  6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.

communications@hwdsb.on.ca
A link to the virtual meeting will be shared using the MS Teams Platform


